Dear Deep Creek Family and Friends,

As our art year progresses, I will be seeking your help to enhance your child's art experiences. Painting and clay projects are coming up very soon so please send your Cub to school with an **art shirt** (an old oversized t-shirt works best- no aprons, please) **along with at least one package of Baby Wipes.**

Since we are working with limited budgets and trying to save as much money as possible to buy equipment that can be used year to year, I am providing the following donation list. Presently, "consumables" eat up most of our budget so any donation is appreciated. Your help makes all the difference. Please do not hesitate to call me should you have any questions.

Empty cylinder containers, (LARGE oatmeal, baby formula, or METAL coffee cans)

Paper plates
Ziploc bags (any size)
Baby Wipes
Pencils/Large Pink Erasers

Debra Schulte
Art Instructor